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Once again, we are celebrating another successful year for Form 6 with their Senior School examina-
tion results and all of the children have successfully achieved places at senior schools of their choice. 
 

Form 6 children sat examinations for a wide range of Manchester Consortium Schools including AESG, 
Withington, Kings, Manchester High, Cheadle Hulme and Stockport Grammar and their hard work was 
rewarded by a total of 35 offers, including 5 academic scholarships and 4 music scholarships.  Children 
also sat examinations and received offers of places for a number of schools outside the Manchester 
Consortium, including grammar schools and now have the task of making their final decisions! 
 

We are, as always, incredibly proud of all of the Form 6 pupils and their success is richly deserved. 
Thanks to Mrs Hughes, Miss Ramsay, Mrs Gregson and all of the WPS team for their continued hard 
work and commitment in preparing the children 
for the next stage of their education.  
 

These results follow our very successful EYFS 
Inspection and reaffirm that WPS is a unique 
and exceptional school, offering pupils much 
more than just an excellent education.  We set 
our standards extremely high and value each 
child as an individual, allowing them to achieve 
their full potential.   
 

Exciting times ahead!  

HOUSE MUSIC  
COMPETITION  

9th March 
 

Details for the House Music  
Competition: 
Infant House Music Festival will be  from 
9.30 till 10.40 am in the Hall. 
Junior House Music Competition- Form 3 at 
11.45 am in the Speech Room  
Forms 4-6 at 1.30 pm in  the Hall. 
 
All parents are most welcome to attend. 

F3 Visit To  
Manchester Museum 

 
Form 3 had  an  
exciting experience 
visiting the Egyptian 
exhibition at  
Manchester Museum. 
 

The pupils were  
fascinated as they 
handled artefacts and 
learned about  
building pyramids. 

 

Parking 
May we politely ask all parents to park 
considerately when dropping off and 
collecting children from school and to 
avoid blocking neighbours drives at all 
times.   
 
The Spring Street car park remains free 
after 3pm and provides an ideal alterna-
tive parking option in the afternoon. 

 Friday 13th March 2015 
‘Wear Something Funny for Money’ 
E.g a wig or a hat or funny shoes  or 

anything to make us laugh! 
Suggested £1 donation 



What’s On Week  
Commencing 

09.03.15 
 

Monday 9th 
House Music Competition 
Chess Club F3-6 
3.30-4.15pm Sports Club F1-2 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3-6 
  

Tuesday 10th 
F4 Trip to York 
F5 ESB 
ICT Club  
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30-4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm Sports Club F5-6 
6.00-8.00pm Parents’ Evening  
(Rec—F3 and F5) 
  
Wednesday 11th 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 
3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 
 

Thursday 12th  
12.35pm  School Council 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
4.00-5.00pm Sports Club F3-4 
No F5 Maths Club (Parents’ Evening) 
4.00-6.00pm Parents’ Evening  
(Rec—F3 and F5) 
 

Friday 13th 
 

10.35am  Library Club F3-6 
12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 
3.30-4.15pm Rec-F2 Football 
4.15-5.00pm F3-F6 Football 

 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 
 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who all celebrate their  

birthdays this week: 
       

Marium F2   Beatrice F4    

 Sophia KG     Sulayman Rec 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

 

Bronze Merit 
 

Congratulations to Jemima in F5 who has achieved her second bronze merit award this 
week. 

 

Silver Merits 
 

Congratulations to Sofia in F5 who has achieved her  

silver merit award this week. 
 

Gold Merit 
 

Congratulations to Neve  & Loryn in F5 who have both achieved their gold merit 

award this week. 
 

Bronze  Courtesy 
 

Congratulations to Olivia , Millie, Sophie, Vanessa, Isabella, Georgia, Hallie  and 
Sofia in F4 who have all received their bronze courtesy award this week. 

Stars of the Week 

World Book Day 

On Thursday, the  

entire school had a 

fantastic time  

celebrating World 

Book Day with our 

‘WPS Big Read’.  All 

the pupils brought in 

their favourite books 

to share with each 

other.  

 

Everyone enjoyed 

sharing their old  

favourites and we all 

discovered lots of 

new books and  

authors to seek out. 

 


